Warmest Wishes for a wonderful holiday.

During the holiday season, our thoughts turn gratefully to those
who have made our success possible. We have surpassed our
goal of 650 matches in 2015 and could not have done this without
our mentors, donors and advocates!

It is in this spirit that we say thank you and best wishes for the
holidays and New Year.
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